
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CECV welcomes funding extension for tutoring programs 

The Catholic Education Commission of Victoria Ltd (CECV) has welcomed the extension of state government 

funding to employ tutors to support students to get back up to speed with learning, announced by Victorian 

Minister for Education Natalie Hutchins today. 

CECV Executive Director Jim Miles said the Tutor Learning Initiative extension was a
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